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Senate Environmental and Natural Resource Committee

As a rural Polk County forest landowner and hardwood sawmill owner | urge you to do all you
can to pass SB 1530. It is an imperfect bill - I think not strong enough, others disagree. Our
forest health is suffering significantly from climate change. We have lost over 10% of our
Douglas Fir in the last decade due to longer, hotter, drier summers. The cost of inaction on
climate legislation is much greater than the cost of some action. Please pass SB 1530. Our
grandchildren will thank you and so will 1.

Sincerely,
Sarah Deumling
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